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Friends of the project, I send you many greetings from the 
family of forestation, hoping that you enjoy good health and 
blessings from the Creator. 
 
Dear friends, I am very grateful for all the support and the donations that I receive 
every month. They have helped me to keep alive the project of forestation during 
the year 2020 and these months of 2021, when it has been a little difficult to work 
with the youth of the community because of the Covid-19 pandemic.  

The work has not stopped 
during this time, and we are 
preparing fruit trees for when 
we can go with the children to 
plant them, so that they will 
know the importance of the 
fruit trees. Also, we are 
working with recycled bags, 
made of wood and paper, and 
making compost for the family 
vegetable gardens, which are 
entirely organic. 

             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for all your collaboration, and we hope that very soon you all can visit 
San Lucas Tolimán in Guatemala. 
 
Sincerely, 
Toribio Chajil Ajacalon 


